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31/10/2019  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Exotic Animal Encounter 
 
We are very excited to inform you that the Exotic Animal Encounter will be visiting the 
school on Monday 11th November. They will be bringing a range of mammals, reptiles, birds 
and spiders for the children to see. 
 
Please could you advise us if your child/children have any allergies to these types of animals. 
 
If you DO NOT want your child/children to take part in this experience please return the opt 
out form at the bottom of the letter and return to school by Friday 8th November.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs L Boucher  
Headteacher 
 

 
Pupils Name ________________________________________________________________ 
I do not consent to my child taking part in the Exotic Animal encounter 
 
Signed _____________________________                              Date______________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
   
Pupils name ________________________________________________________________ 
My child has an allergy to _____________________________________________________ 
 
Signed _____________________________                              Date_____________________ 

 

Together we 
dream, believe and achieve! 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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